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ACCESS 2.0 Testing 

Our annual language proficiency testing for English Learners began last Monday, February 5th. 

We will be testing approximately 170 students during this year’s window.  

Idaho Positive Behavior Network 

The principal and a coach from each building will be attending a one day training this week with 

the IPBN staff to begin our work in planning and establishing Tier 1 behavior supports. We have 

already seen some great ideas from attending the IPBN Annual Conference last month and are 

very excited to continue our work with them.  
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House Education Committee Meeting 

I was able to speak to the House Education Committee on February 7th regarding our 

partnership with Teach for America. They were very excited to hear about our partnership and 

the positive results we have had in working with them thus far.  

After the presentation I was also able to highlight Homedale Middle School’s Future City 

success. They send much congratulations and good wishes to our students as they head to 

Washington DC for the national competition.  


